
 
DATE   1st July 2015 
 
On Tuesday it was a lovely day for the first round of the District Singles to be played, and also 40 
Social Bowlers took to the greens. 
 
Lucky rinks: - 1st Marie Hamilton, and marker Beth Hicks 
           2nd Margaret Doyle and marker Joyce Ebbeck 
  Consolation      Ros Hancox and marker Beth Schubert 
 
Raffles: -  Pam Begley, Marie Hamilton, Marie Bignell, Jenny Devitt, 
               Lorraine Palmer, Shirley Devine 
 
50 Club: -  Maureen Scholz, Jenny Wallis, Joan Turnbull 
 
Happy Birthday Greetings to Brenda Burge, we hope you enjoyed your special day. 
 
Out of the Hat Triples is on next Tuesday the 7th July, and names must be on the sheet by Sunday 
afternoon so our Selectors can organize the draw. Remember if you put your name on the sheet 
you must attend and be at the club by 9.00 am for the drawing of the teams.  
 
The draw for the Club triples is on the board and the first round will be played 14th July. 
 
The 61st Annual General Meeting is to be held on Monday 20th July 9.00 am. 
Nominations for positions on the committee or expressions of interest must be received by 
Monday 6th July. 
 
To any of our members or their families who are not very well, we wish you a speedy recovery 
and look forward to seeing you back at the club soon. 
 
Names in or out of bowls or ladies wishing to play a half game on Tuesdays only please ring the 
bowls office 6583 1153 before 8.00 am.  

 
 


